
PLANNING BOARD ANNOUNCENEMT 

The Public Hearing for 1122 Route 9D Realty, LLC (Garrison Gulf Gas Station) has been 
pushed back and will NOT take place at the August 15th, 2019 meeting. The hearing will take 

place at the September 19th Planning Board meeting. 

Please be advised also that Hudson Highland Reserve is NOT on the agenda for the August 15th 
meeting. 


